MINUTES

BOSSIER PARISH ASSESSOR’S SPECIAL TAXING DISTRICT PUBLIC MEETING
August 8, 2024

A public meeting of the Bossier Parish Assessor’s Special Taxing District was held at the Bossier Parish
Courthouse Assessor’s Office, Second Floor, at 10:30 a.m. on August 8, 2024.
Assessor Bobby W. Edmiston called the meeting to order. The roll was called. Those present were
Assessor Bobby W. Edmiston, Chief Deputy Assessor E. Scott Stephens and Deputy Assessor Christina
Garland.
Christina Garland made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting of December 12, 2023.
Motion was accepted unanimously. Being no old business to discuss, Chief Deputy Assessor E. Scott
Stephens made the motion to approve the millage rate of 3.05 mills for 2024.

Assessor Bobby Edmiston voted to approve the motion.

Meeting was adjourned.

Yeas: Bobby W. Edmiston
Nays: None

Abstained: None

Absent: None
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